
From: Simon, Timothy A. 
Sent: 6/4/2011 5:49:42 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7) 
Cc: Escobar, Cristhian (cristhian.escobar@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bcc: 
Subject: Congratulations 
Brian, Please Congratulate Van, I do not have her email address. Either President Peevey or I will announce this 
in Thursday's meeting. This is a real plus for our Community Colleges and California's workforce. I commend 
Governor Brown! 

Governor Brown Appoints Van Ton-Quinlivan Vice Chancellor of Economic and Workforce Development of 
California Community Colleges' New community college partners join PG&E PowerPathway Energy Efficiency 
and Renewables Training Network Best, 
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